
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Paul phillips

Address 4 lambourn road ,Oxford ,Ox4 4gn

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I'm supporting the move to the new stadium as not only will it be good for Oxford united by 
allowing to generate more revenue then what they are currently able to do due to 
circumstances beyond their control but it will also be good for the supporters as well as the 
Kassam has never felt like home to us and we all want to have a feeling of being home when 
we go to watch our team and be able to pass that on to the younger generation. Not only is 
this move good for Oxford united it's also going to be a great move for the community in 
and around the local area. The future of the club is based on the stadium going through. The 
future of the club is massively important to everyone associated with the club not just those 
currently employed by them but also the community as a whole who a lot of people use as a 
place to meet new and old friends alike. These interactions are so important to people as for 
some it may be the only interaction they have. I drive to the Kassam which I wouldn't need 
to do as I would be able to use public transport which I know is a major innovative the club 
would like to see happen.
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